
My name is Howard Odean and I live near Iliff and Peoria. Frankly, I noticed last 
summer (recently retired) just how many planes are coming almost directly over our 
house "all day long" Why shouldn't the same rules apply here as they do for DIA. 
It's discriminatory to route everything away from houses at DIA and not do the same 
for other parts of town. I happened to have worked for United at DIA and traveled 
extensively and I can guarantee that 9 out of 10 times I landed at DIA, it was over 
I70 to the North. Why is the landing pattern at Centennial North to South. Winds are
not the answer because because if 1 airport can land S to N, so can the other. I 
also walk my dog in Cherry Creek State Park every morning and the planes are curving
directly over the park the whole time I'm there not to mention the helicopters, 
probably traffic, that go over the park constantly. 
These plane do not need to make these approaches over our neighborhoods. Please do 
something to reroute all these planes over less congested areas.

Thanks you,

Howard Odean
303-696-1339
cathyodean@aol.com


